
 

 

 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board  

Notice to Stakeholders  

PUBLIC DELEGATIONS TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

Regarding the  

      Modified Pupil Accommodation Review of Red Rock Public School 

 

Stakeholders are invited to provide feedback to the Board of Trustees 

regarding the Final Staff Report.   

 Interested stakeholders are asked to reserve their space by emailing to boardoffice@sgdsb.on.ca 

no later than Monday, March 13, 2017. Priority will be given to those who reserve a space on the 

agenda. Please provide the name of the individual who will be presenting.  

 Presentations are limited to 10 minutes each.  

 If a delegation wishes to provide written materials as part of the presentation, up to five (5) pages 

will be copied by the Board and will be included for the Board of Trustees as part of their agenda 

package, if received at least seven (7) business days prior to the meeting date. 

   Location:  Red Rock Public School Library  

 Date: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 

 Time:  6:30 p.m. 

The Pupil Accommodation Review process is a consultation process designed to provide stakeholders with the opportunity to 

communicate to the School Board their perspective on the educational needs of their children and their views on the board’s 

specific proposal to close Red Rock Public School and transport students to the George O’Neill Public School.  For further 

information on Policy 905, please visit www.sgdsb.on.ca.  Please send questions to  boardoffice@sgdsb.on.ca.  

 

 David Tamblyn,         Pinky McRae, 

 Director of Education        Board Chair  
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